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Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Covid19 update 
We are continuing to work in bubbles and have introduced the use of face masks at close contact 

care times such as nappy and mealtimes. This is to protect both staff and children from 
transmitting the virus to one another. All parents must also now wear masks at drop off and 

collection. Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Due to current Covid19 restrictions our usual staff training day which is held on the first weekday 
of the year (Monday 4th January 2021) has been postponed to Monday 5th July 2021. Therefore, 

on Monday 4th January 2021 we will be operating as normal.

Lambs
The children have been singing songs focusing on the golden rules 
which have also been sent home with parents – this has helped 
children within the room follow and cooperate with boundaries.
The children have also been exploring with their senses through 
different messy play activities such as spaghetti, jelly, and foam 
paint. They also enjoyed taking part in sound walks around the 
nursery whilst on forest school and listening to the different 
environmental sounds.

The Lambs have been focusing on Families and have used the 
familiar nursery song ‘Baby Shark’. Each day the children explored a 
different family shark and carried out activities linking to this – 
Parents also sent in family pictures for them to look at which was 
amazing. Thank you for your support in this learning journey!

DATES
FOR YOUR 

DIARY 
PYJAMA DAY

Friday 13th November

CHRISTMAS JUMPER 
DAY 

11th December

CHRISTMAS PARTY 
WEEK

WC 14th December
more details to follow

We at Fisherfield would 
like to say a big thank you 
for all your kindness and 
cooperation during these 

past months. 
Happy Holidays and we 

look forward to seeing you 
in 2021.



Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Ducklings and Farmers

Halloween 
We enjoyed exploring the pumpkin as 
part of our Halloween celebrations. 
We carved a pumpkin and the 
children loved using their hands to 
explore the inside of the pumpkin. We 
then went outside and planted the 
seed in our planting box. After this we 
decided to use the rest of the 
pumpkin to make pumpkin cakes 
which the children loved tasting. We 
then made our own pumpkins using 
paper plates. 

The children have also been introduced to a new story 
called ‘The Colour Monster’ which was brought in from 
a child. Through this story the children have been 
made aware of different emotions and linked them to 
colors which has now made it easier for children to now 
express themselves at nursery. We enhanced our calm 
area in the room adding bright colors and sensory 
bottles for the children to access when talking about 
their feelings throughout the day.

The children in the 
ducks and farmers 
have been taking 
part in lots of fun 
activities. Recently 
the children went on 
a learning journey 
focusing on the 5 
main senses. Each 
day the children 
looked at a different 
sense and carried 
out activities such 
as food tasting, 
smelling oils, 
walking in paint and 
sound walks around 
the nursery.


